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Meden School Open Evening  

Year 5 & 6 pupils and their families  

 

Thursday 26th September 2024 starts at 6pm (until approx. 8pm) 

 

Secondary school open days are an essential part of preparing for the Year 7 transition, 

helping you decide which secondary school is best suited to your child. Thank you for 

expressing an interest in Meden School and we hope you can join us.  

The evening itself, it provides you with the opportunity to meet and talk to pupils, speak to 

the headteacher, teachers and support staff and have a tour of the school grounds in small 

groups, where you will visit a variety of subject areas.  

Here is a brief breakdown of how the evening will run: 

• Doors will open from 5:30pm  

• Headteacher talk starting promptly at 6pm 

• From 6:20pm until 8pm group tours to give you a taste of the different curriculum 

areas offered at Meden School 

• Evening will finish around 8pm 

Refreshments will be available from the canteen on your way in. 

The Inclusion Team will be available in the canteen along with Careers and Personal 

Development staff to try and answer questions before the evening begins. 

We look forward to meeting you on the day but if you have any questions in the meantime, 

please contact the school office on office@medenschool.co.uk 
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